Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

056 Micholitz to Sander





Singapore, 12/6/1888

Messrs. F. Sander & Co., St. Albans

Dear Sir,

A few days ago I received a letter from Europe about Cypripedium  pitcherianum which, although it does not give me the exact locality where this Cyp. comes from, pretty plain shows me where to look for it, to which end it would be necessary to go to Manila and make one or two trips – of course, there is no certainty of finding it but I think it would be well worth trying.

My Phal. are going on fairly well and most of them show fine roots, so that by August they will be good for the voyage. Of course, I have lost some but that cannot be helped. The amabilis left here by Bode won’t move, many of them have died and I have to wash them once a week with tobacco water to keep the insects down, I cannot comprehend how they could become so bad. There are a lot of Renanthera  lowei here which I will bring home, or if you send someone he must take them. I see Low has Vanda amesiana. Does it come from Burma or from Siam ? Boxall is here in Singapore. Roebelen also has been here. 

I am very anxious to get a letter from you. I have had none from you these last 10 weeks.

Trusting you are quite well and business flourishing, I remain, 

Yours faithfully,

W. Micholitz

P.S.

The Cypr. curtisii Ericson brought are very fine. Boxall is said to go home by next mail. He either takes home Cypr. sander. or something else from that part of Borneo.
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